
From: David Webb [mailto:dwwwebb@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 05, 2013 10:52 AM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: Request for delegation to appear before the Investment and Economic Prosperity Committee 
August 26/13 

Re: Proposed 2 mega watt Solar Project on the Pottersburg Creek Brownfield property 

Let this reply be a request for our delegation to appear before the Investment and Economic 
Prosperity Committee, on the August 26/13 meeting for our solar project proposal on the 
Pottersburg Creek Brownfield...Please put this request forward on the July 29/13 meeting 

Dear Betty,  As referenced above, we are proposing a Large  "FIT", 2 mega watt, solar project on 
the Pottersburg Brownfield property on Clark Rd. near Huron St. 

We are offering a partnership with the City of London, as now provided for by the OPA's 
revision of municipal participation in privately initiated projects, that will  provide long-term 
income (20 years, guaranteed) to the city, and renewed life into the industrial area known as 
Huron Industrial Park. 

The delegation will consist of Bridget Welton, principal consultant for Ace Partnerships Inc., and 
David J. Webb, partner and London Representative. 

If you need more information, please contact me, David J. Webb at 519-660-8176 or 
dwwwebb@gmail .com    

  

Sincerely 

   

David J. Webb 
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